HARTRIDGE ACADEMY

February 2, 2018

The meeting was called to order. In attendance were Sherry Kelley and Lisa Street, as well as Principal Richards. The minutes of the November meeting were read and approved.

The principal provided financial information which showed Hartridge maintain a favorable financial position, well exceeding the required 5% fund balance. An update on the hurricane damages for work to commence and complete during the summer which will require summer staff at the school. A resolution of the janitorial services was provided. Decision was made to open a separate bank account to separate the new capital outlay funds as they may be appealed.

A 2018 2019 meeting schedule was made.

There was no consent agenda and no audience requesting to speak.

A motion was made and seconded to adjourn. Meeting was adjourned.

Less Stath May 4, 2018.